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Natalie Crestani - Cowes - 16 February 2024, 12:06 pm

From: Nt C [

Sent: Friday, 16 February 2024 12:06 PM

To: Submissions - Bass Coast Shire ward boundary review 2024
Subject: Local Council Ward boundary Review

Importance: High

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

| live at Sunderland Bay and am a permanent resident. My number is if you need any further
information.

Could we please join Sunderland Bay/Surf Beach and surrounding with the Island Ward please. All the
postcodes/areas on Phillip Island should all be part of the same ward. Sunderland Bay’s/Surf Beach’s local issues are
specific and distinct to Grantville’s issues for example. They should NOT be in the same ward.

The representing Councillors for what is called ‘Westernport Ward” usually does not live on the Island, and is not
properly across the issues here regularly (not the Councillor’s fault but | am certain they would agree they are too
stretched representing such a massive area that is so differing).

Natasha Crestani

I Co s VIC 3922

Hello, this is my submission regarding the Local Council Ward boundai Review for the Bass Coast.
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